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The Friends of Jacob Edwards Library are excited to actively seek new members. As with other

organizations, the pandemic caused many changes and disruptions. However we are back! The

mission of the Friends is to support library programs, provide financial support as needed and

be a vital part of the library community. The annual book sale, along with the on-going book

carts, near the Children's Room, are organized by the Friends. We also provide the coffee

service and the museum passes that patrons may borrow.

What does it take to be a friend? Just a love of the library and a wish to contribute time and

energy. The Friends meet monthly and sort the book sale contributions as needed. We have

organized other fund-raisers in the past, but for now are concentrating on the book sales. The

annual sale will be held in May, but the carts are always downstairs and are refreshed as often

as we can. Contributions of used books in very good conditions are always welcome.

So- join us at our next meeting, Monday October 24th at 2pm in the lower level Mills Room. We

have decided that daytime hours worked better for the group - so please note the new time of

our monthly meetings. We will elect officers at this meeting. Nominees include Barbara Day,

President/Treasurer, Louise Majewski, Vice President and Kathy VanCamp, Secretary. While we

generally do a membership drive in January, members can join at any time. Fees are: Senior

(62+) $5, Individual $10, Family $20, Patron $35 and Lifetime $500. Forms and envelopes are

available at the Information Desk. Hope to see you Oct 24th!


